
 

GOTHERINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 
A Planning Meeting held at the Rex Rhodes Building on Tuesday 24th May  2016, starting at 7:00 
pm 

 

  

Venue    The Rhodes Building, Gotherington  

  

Present Councillors Les Howard, Bev Osborne, Sylvia Stokes, Caroline Ryman, Howard Samuels, David Ward 
and R Churchill.   

  

In attendance  Adrian and Ellen Cooke (temporary Clerks).  

 

16.05.16 PLANNING MATTERS 

16.05.16.1 Update on outstanding Planning Matters 

Appl Number  Application  Update  

16/00451/FUL Retrospective application for rear extension 

20 The Lawns, Gotherington, Cheltenham 
No grounds for objection 

16/00478/FUL Retrospective application for rear extension.  
20 The Lawns, Gotherington, Cheltenham 

No grounds for objection. 

16/00539/OUT To be confirmed 
Trumans Farm, Manor Lane, Gotherington. 

Although a Planning number had been 

allocated the application was not 

available on the TBC website. Deferred 

to the next meeting. 

 

16.05.17 Brimble memorial bench on Freemans Field  

16.05.17.1 The family and the Tennis Club had agreed to provide £250 towards a replacement bench. It 

was agreed that a new bench would be purchased and installed. This would cost £403. Agreed. 

 

 

 


